
 

The Lake of the Woods District Hospital’s Board of Directors 
invites you to attend an information session on the: 

 

OPERATIONAL REVIEW AND 
FUTURE PLANS 

 

INFORMATION ON: 
• Introduction to Ray Racette, LWDH President and CEO 
• Operational Review: Progress and Action 
• All Nations Hospital Project Update 
• Strategic Planning 
• LWDH Board and Committee Recruitment 
• Question and Answer Period 

Thursday, January 31, 2019 
At 7:00 – 9:00 p.m. 
 

Seven Generations Institute 
240 Veterans Drive, Kenora, ON 

 

     Light refreshments will be served 

Please RSVP to Kaila Stepanik, Executive Assistant:  
by telephone (807) 468-9861, extension 2243 or by email: kstepanik@lwdh.on.ca  

 


